
FFA Overnight Trip 
 
 
 
 
 
On Wed, Aug 14, 2024 at 11:11 AM Kristy Weidhuner <kweidhuner@pretzelpride.com> 
wrote: 
Good morning,  
 
I was reaching out to see if we could get board approval for National Convention!  
 
This trip gives students the opportunity to meet other members from across the nation, 
talk to industry professionals, meet individuals from colleges across the nation, attend 
sessions to learn more about what is going on across the nation in FFA.  
 
We plan to stay in an AirBnb this year to give the students more of an opportunity to 
hang out, work on life skills, and be able to relax during down time!  
 
Our days will be spent at sessions, attending the career/college expo, taking industry 
tours around Indianapolis, and having team bonding time!  
 
This trip will leave around 9:00 pm on Tuesday October 22 and return by the end of 
school day on Friday October 25!  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
-- 
Kristy Weidhuner 
New Berlin High School 
Agriculture Instructor/FFA Advisor 
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